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Volume of taxis that are being booked each year 
since 2000 
 
 
I would like to make a Freedom of Information request to obtain data on the 
volume of taxis that are being booked each year since 2000 by the Belfast 
health trust with local taxi firms (Fonacab, and any others, if applicable). 
 
 
We are unable to provide you with the information you have requested.  This 
information is not recorded centrally in this way. 
 
Our Logistics team manage the contract in terms of setting up new accounts for trust 
users, the accounts are devolved to the service area. 
 
The account holder manages their own account in terms of booking arrangements, 
and activity, there are several hundred accounts within the trust.  Also trust users are 
using taxis not on the contract and have their own arrangements which is not 
centrally captured. 
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